RETAKE NOTICE
SOL End-of-Course Non-Writing Assessments

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Virginia Department of Education allows students who did not previously pass
certain Standards of Learning (SOL) tests to participate in optional re-test windows
during the school year.

You child is eligible to participate in the
SOL test(s). The test(s) will be administered at your child’s school from
to

It is important that your child be prepared to take the test(s) on the above date(s).
Students should get a good night’s sleep, eat breakfast, and come to school ready to do
their best.

If you have any questions, please contact at
the school

Sincerely,
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